
North Carolina Energy Efficiency Conservation Block Grant (EECBG)   

RFP Questions and Answers  

QUESTION: “In our energy audit there is a recommendation to "Develop HVAC management plan 
for current operations and identification of preferred technology when units need to be replaced." 
Since the report has been completed, our City Council approved a sustainable building policy and I 
have a list of all our HVAC equipment with the projected replacement date. Would this be enough 
information to qualify to submit an application for new HVAC equipment? The reason I ask is the 
energy audit's recommendation isn't to purchase new HVAC equipment but rather identify what to 
replace units with when replacement is necessary. Currently our equipment is 20+ years old so it 
definitely is due for replacement but I wanted to check that the energy audit provides the necessary 
information to submit the application for this.”  

ANSWER: Yes, this is enough information to submit an application.  

  

QUESTION: Are local governments receiving a direct EECBG allocation eligible applicants?  

ANSWER: Yes, they are eligible applicants.  

 


